
PEL and ACP Schedule



What’s Next?

Completion of the PEL is the first step in the corridor planning 
process.  As the graphic shows, the project still has a long road 
ahead.  Currently, there is no funding identified for construction.

El Paso County and the other agencies will begin to identify potential 
funding sources, including grant opportunities, for design and 
environmental permitting for individual projects.

Design and environmental clearances would need to be completed 
before any construction would be able to start.

Once the first project is designed construction could begin within the 
next 5 to 10 years.



Upcoming County Public Hearing Process

Upon completion of the Planning and Environmental Linkage Report and Access Control Plan the findings will be presented 
to the local agencies. The plan is to present to the following agencies:

• El Paso County Planning Commission (March/April 2024)
• City of Fountain Council (March/April 2024)
• PPACG Board of Directors (March/April 2024)

Once the dates and times for these briefings are determined the 
project team will share with the public via E-Newsletters and website 
updates.


